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First name: SunDee

Last name: Jones

Organization: San Juan River Village

Title: Manager

Comments: Hello,

 

I am the manager of San Juan River Village and I have many concerns about the proposed gravel pit location.

The community members are concerned about their health and safety, as well as the value of their homes. I am

personally worried about the amount of traffic on HWY160, which would be worsened by gravel pit trucks.

Turning in and out of the neighborhood can be extremely dangerous with vehicles roaring past at 65+ mph.

Gravel trucks on this stretch of highway will create even more traffic safety concerns. What are your plans to

ensure roadway safety with multiple gravel trucks per day on this stretch up the highway? 

 

SunDee Jones


